I recently (Middle of Dec 2002) had the bolt lock feature fixed (warranty cen...

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 1/17/2003 10:27:51 AM Dear Mr. Carpentier, Thank you for your participation in the Safety Modification program. The \$20 rebate toward Remington Safety Products has been extended to 12/31/03. You can still submit your information to the address on the certificate.

Customer (Henri Carpentier) 1/15/2003 7.32:02 PM I recently (Middle of Dec 2002) had the bolt lock feature fixed (warranty center RL573815) because I found out about your safety recall.

Remington offered a \$20 rebate for safety equipment but the rebate expired 31 Dec 2002. I just noticed that according to the paperwork I had only 2-weeks to effect the rebate, which I didn't do. Am I now out of luck to get the rebate?

